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From: Vajira Ratnayaka 
Sent: 20 February 2024 17:35
To: Development Control
Cc:
Subject: Re: Notification of Invalidity Letter for Application No 24/0143/CES
Attachments: form_1_cil_additional_information.pdf; 14SW Location Plan.pdf; 14 Snowdrop Way

Bisley Elevations & Floorplans.pdf

Categories:

Hello,

Further to your letter dated 15/02/2024 (Your Ref: 24/0143/CES), please find the additional
information requested below:

1. You requested the 'Planning Application Additional Information Requirement Form.' to be filled.
Please find the completed, form_1_cil_additional_information.pdf, attached.
2. You requested a valid location plan - we have purchased this through your accredited provider -
please 14SW Location Plan.pdf attached.
3. You requested additional elevation plans - we have liaised with our builder to produce these -
please find the file 14 Snowdrop Way Bisley Elevations & Floorplans.pdf attached. Please note
however that the builder has not included a roof plan as the dimensions and the structure of the roof
will remain the same - we are only adding insulation to it.
4. We confirm that we are happy with your amendments to the description of the proposed works.

Hope this addresses all the National and/or Local Validation List requirements. Please do get back to
us if you have any further questions or require further information.

Thank you very much.

Kind Regards,

Vajira Ratnayaka

On Thu, Feb 15, 2024 at 1:06 PM <development.control@surreyheath.gov.uk> wrote:
Please see attached letter from Surrey Heath Borough Council.

Kind regards

Planning Services
Surrey Heath Borough Council
Surrey Heath House
Knoll Road
Camberley
Surrey
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SURREY HEATH DISCLAIMER
________________________________

This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only. The information contained in
this email is accurate at the time of sending however the council cannot account for events beyond
the Councils control which may change the accuracy after the date of sending. The information
contained in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you are not the intended
recipient, the use of the information contained in this email or any disclosure, copying or distribution
is prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender
immediately.

Surrey Heath Borough Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email to
ensure compliance with current procedures. This email has been checked for computer viruses
prior to sending, but it is also your responsibility to virus check the email upon receipt.

For contact and service information, please refer to
www.surreyheath.gov.uk<http://www.surreyheath.gov.uk>

________________________________


